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I oppose changing the current Maine coyote hunting season. LD 716 would be a step 
in the wrong direction for Maine. Changing the current season on coyotes would lead 
to higher coyote populations, increased conflicts with people, lower deer survival 
(particularly among newborn fawns), lower deer harvests, and a loss of 
hunting-related economic activity. 


